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D A T E  : 07 FEBRUARY 2025 
 
TO   : ALL RESIDENTS AND HOMEOWNERS 
 
FROM   : THE ADMINSTRATION OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT  : TRAFFIC ADVISORY FOR BATANGAS LOOP MOTOR EVENT 

 

CIRCULAR NO. : PCVHAI-CIRCULAR-2025-02-04 
 

 

Dear Valued Homeowners, 

 

We would like to inform you that the Batangas Loop Motor Event will take 
place on February 8, 2025, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM. This event is 
expected to cause increased traffic in and around Batangas, including the 
roads leading to Playa Calatagan. 
 

Heavy traffic congestion is anticipated along major routes and possible road 
closures or traffic rerouting may be implemented by local authorities. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in ensuring a smooth flow of 
traffic during this event. Your understanding is greatly valued.  
 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

  
Very truly yours,    

  
  
  

Wendell M. Noscal 
  

PCVHAI Village Manager 
  


